
WELCOME to WORD OF LIFE 
We are so glad to have you join with us in worship today. 

If you are visiting or are looking to get connected, please fill out a Life 

Connect card found in the back of the seat in front of you, and place in 
the offering bag as it goes by.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
Baptism Sunday 
 

Baptism Sunday will be April 1, 2018. 

If you are interested in following Jesus in the waters of baptism, please 

contact Pastor Graham. 

 

Annual General Meeting 
 

The WOL Annual General Meeting is on Monday, March 19 at 7pm 

in the lower level. 

 
Ryan Dyck is allowing his name to stand for election 

 to the Leadership Team 

1Life Youth Ministry 
 

 

The 1Life Youth Retreat will be held at                                           

Red Rock Bible camp April 20-22, 2018.                                                                             

The cost is $85 per person 

Registration opens February 28. 

Register by April 4 and receive a free t-shirt!  

 

Please contact Pastor Chris for details. 

phone: 204-388-4800 or email: 1life@wolchurch.ca 

 

 

Equip to Influence  
 

Every Thursday 6:15-7:00AM 

Equip to Influence is for Christian men who desire to have a Godly 

influence in every area of their life. 

 

Habitation  

Habitation (formerly known as Prayer Summits) at WOL  

Please note that the Habitation service scheduled for tonight 

 has been cancelled. 

The next Habitation service is March 18 at 6pm.  

There will be no childcare provided. 

 

WOL Family Bowling 

Save the date! 

Family bowling night Saturday, April 28, 6:30-8pm at Dakota Bowling. 

Tickets are $5/person and will be available beginning next Sunday 

Invest in your Marriage  
 

XO Marriage Conference coming to WOL March 9-10. 

A weekend of romance designed to refresh your relationship. 

Tickets are $20 per couple.  

To purchase tickets please visit the XO table in the foyer.  

TODAY is your last day to purchase tickets! 

There will be door prizes, desserts, candy bar and more! 

 

Donation Receipts 
 

All donation receipts have been mailed and will be arriving via Canada 

Post. They are not in your church mail file.  Please contact 

ministries@wolchurch.ca should you have any questions or concerns. 

 

WOL Parking 

 

Please remember that the parking space between Son City and WOL 

are for seniors and those with mobility issues. 
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Sunday, February 25

th
, 2018 

Pastor Graham 

Phone:  204.388.4800 
Web:  wolchurch.ca 

Email:  info@wolchurch.ca 

233 3rd St. South 
Box 310 

Niverville MB, R0A 1E0 
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